
How are you? Thank you for your lovely postcard! 

My favourite time of the year is here again because it’s when I get

reports on who has been good this year. My elves say you’ve been

extra good, with a few rough spots! 

Keep on being good and you can expect some nice surprises come

Christmas morning. So, tidy up your toy box, and your room, too!

Share the toys you don’t play with anymore with other kids. And get

the Christmas tree ready. You’ll need a lot of room for presents

under it.

Santa Claus

Dear 

Sincerely,

P O  B O X  2 5 1 2  S N O W Y  L A N E ,  N O R T H  P O L E
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